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MassDEP Stormwater Advisory Committee  

Meeting #2: Highway-Specific Stormwater Management 

Considerations / Update on EPA TS4 Permit 
Tuesday, August 25, 2020, 1:00 PM – 3:00 PM 

Online via Zoom 

Meeting Objectives: 
1. Review, discuss, and get Advisory Committee input on MassDEP highway-specific 

considerations for stormwater management 

2. Update on the EPA TS4 permit  

Agenda 
1. Welcome and Introductions 

a. Review of Zoom participation, guidelines, and meeting agenda/objectives 

 

2. Presentation: Highway-Specific Considerations for Stormwater Management - MassDEP 

a. Advisory Committee Facilitated Discussion   

 

3. Update on EPA TS4 Permit - US EPA 

a. Advisory Committee Facilitated Discussion 

 

4. Q&A with Public and other Interested Stakeholders  

 

5. Wrap Up 


